
 

 

REGIONAL DISTRICT OF OKANAGAN-SIMILKAMEEN 
 
PUBLIC WORKS – NOTICE  
 

DATE: MARCH 30, 2021 
 

SUN VALLEY WATER SYSTEM – PLANNED SERVICE INTERRUPTION AND TEMPORARY 
CHLORINATION 

 
 

RDOS Public Works crews will be working in the Pinewinds Place area and will need to shut the water off for 
several hours.  
 
Where:  All of Pinewinds Place & 2078 Sun Valley Way (See Map below) 
Time:   9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.  
When:   Thursday, April 1, 2021 
 
In advance of this work, chlorine will be added to the system and you may notice the chlorine residual in the 
water system for a number of days.  
 
Please ensure that you have a good supply of water on hand for cooking and toilet flushing etc.  
Once water service is restored, you may notice turbid, cloudy water. You can clear this by running your 
outside hoses for a few minutes or the inside cold water tap.  
 
If you have any questions, please give us a call at 250-490-4135. If you received this notice and you are not 
part of the Sun Valley Water system, please give us a call or email and we can remove you from the service 
area list. Thank you. 
 
RDOS Public Works 
 
 
 
 

 


